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SHRI RAM COLLEGE OF COMMERCE 
Post Graduate Diploma in Global Business Operations (GBO) 

OBE Examinations 2020 July 
Postponement of OBE for 10 days 

June 28, 2020 
 
It is to inform to all the students of Semester IV, ex-students and students 

appearing for semester II examination alongwith Semester IV Examinations in 

July 2020 in ER and improvement cases (as per the rules) that taking into 

consideration the DU Examination Branch Notification dated 27.06.2020, 

examinations scheduled for GBO as per the date sheet in OBE mode stands 

postponed for 10 days in view of the prevailing situation of COVID-19 

pandemic. Following points, which may arise due to the postponement of 

examinations as scheduled in OBE mode, may be noted by all concerned GBO 

students: 

1. The new date sheet in OBE mode shall be notified on 03.07.2020 and 

examination will commence from 10.07.2020. 

2. All other basic guidelines/ activities/ facilities/ grievances helpline 

number/ nodal officer for PWD candidates, etc.  related with OBE mode 

already notified through various notices/ notifications, etc. shall be 

applicable and remain unchanged (except those which will be uploaded 

after 28 June 2020 related to GBO examinations on www.srcc.edu) and 

no further notification will be issued in this regard for rescheduled 

examinations as per the forthcoming new date sheet. 

Note: 
1. In case of any mismatch, University guidelines, rules and regulations shall 

prevail.  
2. Refer the website www.srcc.edu and www.du.ac.in  on daily basis for July 2020 

Examination updates. 
 

 

  
(Dr. Naveen Mittal)       (Prof. Simrit Kaur) 
Deputy Superintendent, GBO Examination   Principal 


